
  

  
 
 
 

Monday 13th November 
 

 
Event: WPT UKS2 Climbing Experience 2023-24 

Y6AC 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
                                                  
On Friday 24th November, your child is invited to take part in a climbing experience at the 
WPT Cranworth Road Campus in Clifton. These sessions will be led by the trust’s trained 
climbing instructors and are suitable for all levels of ability. Pupils will be fitted with a 
safety harness, which will be checked by the qualified instructors before climbing. All local 
authority risk assessments have been completed and your child will be travelling to and 
from school by WPT mini-buses. This visit will be at no cost to parents.   
 
We will be visiting the climbing wall within school hours so children should arrive in the 
morning for 8:35am as usual and will leave at the end of the school day as normal at 
3:20pm. The visit will impact lunch time so children need a packed lunch and water bottle. 
If your child is usually entitled to free school meals, please get in touch if you would like to 
order them a school sandwich.  
 
For the experience your child will require: 
 

• Packed lunch and water bottle  

• Suitable clothing and supportive footwear for climbing (PE kit is fine) 

• Long hair tied up 

• No jewellery  

• Any medication needed when taking part in activity (inhaler, epipen etc) 

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the 
school code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for 
children who do not meet the acceptable criteria.  
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, 
please contact school on 0114 2879811 - the trip leader will then be contacted and your 
child informed. If you have any further questions, please get in contact.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Ellis, Miss Cochrane & Miss Davenport 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Event: WPT UKS2 Climbing Experience 2023-24 
Y6AC 

 
Friday 24th November 2023 

 
 
NAME OF CHILD: ____________________________________  
 
 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the WPT Climbing Experience. I understand what my 
child will need for the day and the activities they will be participating in.  
 
I understand that my son/daughter is expected to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and 
to follow the school code of conduct at all time. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________________     
 
Date: _______________________ 
 
 
Emergency Contact: ____________________________________ 
 
 
 
Medical Conditions: ____________________________________ 
 
 
 

 

Please tick this box if you do not give permission for your child to 
photographed for the School / WPT website 
 

 

 


